Bikeway Committee - October 16, 2014
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm

Attendance, William Roth, Jr., Jeffrey Wotton, Matt Coes, Joseph Mello, Jr., Gary LeValette, Jeff Sullivan,
Lois Callahan, Rene J Fleurent, Jr., Ken Pottel. Attendance was taken and quorum was met

Treasurer Report; At this time there is a balance of $1,073.25

Discussion of the frost heaves on the Phoenix Bike Path just east of Gillette Rd and concluded we would
reach out to the DPW to ask how to get that resolved

Discussion about proposed routes to the Fairhaven-NB Bridge. Discussed ensued. Concluded Bill Roth
will spearhead. There was also some talk about putting up some signage to designate the route and
how to cross the bridge. Bill Roth spoke about an email to DEP about the access crossing of the bridge

Discussion about bike lanes on Alden Rd, it was concluded that Sharrows and Share the Road Signage
would be the best solution for the cyclist, automobiles and the residence that lived on Alden Rd.

CPC - Proposed New Signs and Location;
Motion made by R Fleurent, Jr, 2m Joseph Mello, Jr to get funding from CPC for the following,
e 3 arrows designating the Little Bay Bike Path
e Audible Passing 10-14
e Arrow at Green St directing to Fort Phoenix
e 6 5signs on Sconticut Neck Rd (Ride with Traffic)
e 6 signs on Bike Path (No motorized vehicles)
e Refurbish the two wooden entrance signs

Bike Bus update, Discussion ensued as to how we can better involve the students’ parents or any adults
to assist. One suggestion was to go back to the Wood School Principal and ask her for some suggestions

Ken Pottel talked about awards that were presented some town people that would be presented at the
next Selectboard’s meeting

Matt Coes gave us an update on SCBA, something about Marion?
Bill Roth had three proposals from signal companies for the signals at the crossing at David Drown BLVD
and Sconticut Neck Rd. Bill recommended Ocean State Signal Co. Motion made by R Fleurent, Jr and 2"

by Joseph Mello

Health Fair at Wood School on Nov 20", Matt Coes recommended the monthly meeting being held
there.

Repair Station(s) on the Bike Path by the DPW complex and Livesey Park were discussed

Meeting adjourned 7:56PM

Respectfully submitted,
Rene J Fleurent, Jr



